
GENERAL CURRIE ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Jan 9 - 13,  2023
Monday, Jan 9 Tuesday, Jan 10 Wednesday, Jan 11 Thursday, Jan 12 Friday, Jan 13

Follow us 
@currieallstars 

ON THE HORIZON... 

Jan 17 - PAC Meeting  
Jan 20- Winter Sports Day fees DUE  
Jan 26 - School Wide Winter Sports Day  
Jan 27 - Pro-D Day (no school for students)
Jan 27- Family Literacy Day  

OUR SCHOOL STORY
Inquiry: How does having a growth

mindset help us as learners?  

Our School Story shapes our school focus and
actions in relations to student learning. It

evolves over time  and is driven by student
voice. Check out some actions we have taken

around growth mindset - HERE! 

Staff Meeting @ 2:55 

Pizza Day

volunteersNEEDED
Winter Sports Day @ The Oval 

Thurs, Jan 26th - 8:45 - 2:45
Please email currie@sd38.bc.ca if you
are able to volunteer for the Winter
Sports Day on Jan. 26th. Please
include: child's name and division in
the email. Thank you!  

Please see
IMPORTANT

notice sent home
this week

regarding the Oval
Winter Sports Day 

Hot Lunch order
DUE @ 9:00pm 



Order HERE

Sports Day
permission form

DUE

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change
https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story
mailto:currie@sd38.bc.ca
https://munchalunch.com/schools/GeneralCurrie/


Dress for the Weather
As the weather gets
cooler and wetter, please
remember these items!  

parent volunteers Ms. Debou is looking for
parent volunteer support
in the library. Please email
tdebou@sd38.bc.ca if you
are interested! Thank you!  

Captured Moments:
Check out what Currie students have been learning this week!  

NEEDED

Div 16/17 students collaborated to create a map of
our outdoor spaces. Where do you find connections

in our outdoor learning space? 

During collaboration time, primary students read a
story about growth mindset and shared their

strengths with each other. How can we celebrate
our unique gifts?  

What textures can we find in
nature? How do we document
our learning? Student trying

out leaf sketching.  

Students in Div 14 celebrated the new year by exploring
colours using scratch art. 

"I like that you can use your imagination to make what you
want." - K 

"The colours and fireworks are beautiful." - M

mailto:tdebou@sd38.bc.ca

